
 

The Book Fair is Back!  
Used Books, Baked Goods  
& Help Wanted... 
 
On Saturday, Oct. 2, the Collingswood Book Festival makes its return 
and Holy Trinity will be there. Our used book and baked goods sale will 
be held on the plaza beginning at 10 a.m.  
 
Set-up help, clean-up help and help during the day are needed! 

 
 
Donations of baked good for sale are also needed. Please call or email 
the church to indicate when you are available to help. You may also 
contact Patti Anderson if you need more information.  
 
Used books in good condition may still be donated for the sale. You may 
drop them off at the church any time before the sale. 

Please make sure to mark the boxes/bags “Book Sale.” 



 


